
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240 | Level 15, 2-24 Rawson Place, Sydney NSW 2000 
T (02) 9290 8400 | ABN 49 202 260 878 | www.ipart.nsw.gov.au 

 

Our reference: 20/566 
 

Contact Sheridan Rapmund 
T (02) 9290 8430 
E Sheridan_Rapmund@ipart.nsw.gov.au 

4 March 2021  
 
Mr Dick Persson AM 
Central Coast Council 
PO Box 21 
Gosford NSW 2250 

 

via email 

Dear Mr Persson,  

Request that IPART release its decision on council’s special variation application early 

Thank you for your letter of 26 February 2021 which set out the reasoning for your request that 
IPART release its decision on the Central Coast Council’s special variation application early.  

The Tribunal has decided not to release its decision on the Central Coast Council’s special variation 
application early.  The Tribunal will release its decision in May consistent with the publicised 
timeline, at the same time as it releases the decisions for the other councils that have applied.  The 
Tribunal considers that maintaining the standard timing of its special variation assessment process 
will better ensure transparency and procedural fairness, which are important elements of the 
process.   

Further, it is a matter for the Government rather than the Tribunal to consider any arrangements 
and controls that may be in place for the Central Coast Council’s budget following the end of your 
term as interim administrator. 

IPART’s contact officer for this matter is Sheridan Rapmund, Director, contactable on (02) 9290 8430. 

Yours sincerely 

4/03/2021

Liz LIvingstone
Chief Executive Officer
Signed by: Liz Livingstone

 




